
Albrighton Cricket Club 

           Umpire Information – Covid-19 

 

 
We welcome you to Albrighton Cricket Club.  Please find below the specific plans and guidance we 
have in place at the current time – 
 
Symptoms – Please remember not to attend if you display any symptoms or are required to isolate.  
 
Parking – Car parking is available on the car park or field accessed through the gate, please leave 
enough room between cars for social distancing. 
 
Club Entrance – Entrance to the clubhouse is via the main door with a one-way system In operation 
to the toilets or clubhouse. 
 
Club Exit – Exit from the toilets are through the back door and from the clubhouse is via the patio 
doors. 
 
Changing Rooms – These will remain shut and locked during the day, so please arrive ready to start. 
 
Bar – Our bar will be open from 2 August 2020 and will be serving drinks only 
 
Teas – There will be no teas provided on the day.  Please bring your own food for during the game. 
 
Inclement Weather – In the result of delays due to rain please return to your car 
 
Hand sanitiser – Is available at various sanitiser stations around the club.  Sanitiser breaks will take 
place every 6 overs or 20 minutes – whichever is sooner.  The ball will be wiped down and players 
hands should be sanitised 
 
 
 
If you have any questions or queries please contact Darren Shimmons on 07368 303711 
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